
Grant Information
The Floyd & Delores Jones

Endowment Fund Community
Grant Cycle opens May 15th.

Adult Scholarships
Did you know that SCAF has 

a scholarship program for
adults?

The deadline to sponsor
 a scholarship is May 1st.

Contact Natalie Hagglund for
more information.

Congratulations 
to the 2025 Philanthropists 

of the Year!
Barbara Christoferson (Clarene Ricarte Pay-It-Forward

Award)

Mark & Debbie Phibbs (Floyd & Delores Jones Spirit of
Philanthropy Award)

Seaside Services - Chad & Jennie Davis (Heritage Bank
Organization Making a Difference Award)

Dan Haskins - Boscovet USA (Hometown Hero Award)

www.s-caf.org 
360-629-6878

Networking Groups

Volunteer Coordinator
Networking Group:

@ SCAF Office (BYOLunch)
Tues. May 13th, 12pm-2pm
Tues. June 10th, 12pm-2pm

Nonprofit Leaders 
Coffee Chat:

Friday, April 18th, 
2:00pm-3:30pm

Zoom option available

Barbara 
Christoferson

Mark and Debbie 
Phibbs

Chad and Jennie 
Davis 

Dan and Linda
Haskins

https://s-caf.org/
https://s-caf.org/


“Community is much more than

belonging to something; it’s

about doing something

together that makes belonging

matter.” 

–Brian Solis

Natalie Hagglund, Executive Director: director@s-caf.org
Julie Vess, Community Impact Director: outreach@s-caf.org

Financial Investing &
Sustainability with

Nate Greenland,
Edward Jones

Friday, April 25th, 
9am - 11am

Who should attend: 
Anyone who helps lead a

nonprofit, including
executive directors, 
board members, and

development professionals,
particularly those for whom
investing and the financial 

markets feel unfamiliar.

Empowering
Nonprofits:

Understanding
Funding Opportunities

Friday, May 16th, 
9am - Noon

Who should attend: 
Anyone responsible for

procuring funding for your
organization, and would like

to know what local 
funders are looking for.

Sponsored by 
Coastal Community Bank
$10; Register at s-caf.org

An opportunity to celebrate America’s 250th Anniversary, from
the Washington State Coordinator:

2026 is the semiquincentennial of America, commemorating the 250th anniversary
of the signing of the Declaration of Independence in 1776.

This is a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity for us to reflect on our past and look to the
future. Washington State has established a state committee, chaired by the
lieutenant governor, to plan commemoration activities, and the committee is eager
to have participation in every community across the entire state.

We are working around the state to establish commemorative planning committees
to look at all the events and activities that occur throughout the year and see how
America250 themes can be incorporated into them. 

To learn more about America250 in Washington, please visit our website at
www.america250WA.org. 

Also, please consider signing up to be a partner to help raise awareness of and
participation in America250. We hope a variety of organizations – historical groups,
arts and cultural groups, veterans groups, service organizations, libraries, schools,
parks, media, and more – will join our efforts to be part of this important milestone.

 Benefits of Partnership:
Joining organizations around the country to be part of America250
Your organization and website link are listed on the America250 Partner page
Access to list your America250 events and activities on the official website
Access to the official logo and various toolkits to support activities
Monthly partner newsletter with ideas, tips, and suggestions

mailto:director@s-caf.org
mailto:outreach@s-caf.org
http://s-caf.org/
http://www.america250wa.org/
https://america250wa.org/partners/

